
9 ..

'

Commonwealth Edison
Zion Generating Station
Shiloh Blvd. & Lake Michigan -

Zion, Illinois 60099
Telephone 312/746-2084

July 16, 1980

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Director
Directorate of Regulatory Operations
Region III
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Reference: Zion Generating Station
Docket No. 50-3 04/DPR-48
Technical Specification, Section 6.6.2

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Enclosed please find Reportable Occurrence Report No.
50-304/80-23 for Zion Generating Station.

;

This report is submitted to you in accordance with the re-
quirements of the Technical Specifications, Section 6. 6.2b(3) ,
which states that observed inadequacies in the implementation
of administrative or procedural controls which threaten to
cause reduction of degree of redundancy provided in reactor
protection systems or engineered safety feature systems, re-
quire a 30-day written report.

Very truly ours,

K. L. Graesser
Superintendent
Zion Station

SG/wk

Enclosure: Reportable Occurrence Report No. 50-304/80-23
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